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Welcome back to P2K!
Welcome back for our final term of Primary 2! It seems that time has flown as the end of our school year fast approaches. We still have lots to enjoy and learn about, including our growing and planting project, ‘Grow your own Soup’ which we have already started preparing for.
	Our Teachers

This term we have two other teachers helping us with our learning throughout each week. 
Monday: ICT with Mr Wilson
Tuesday: P.E. with Ms Armstrong.

	Dates for Diary

Tues 25th April: Parent Twilight

Thurs 27th April: Parent Evening

Friday 28th April: Class Assembly

Mon 1st May: May-Day Holiday

Wed 31st May: Class Trip to Crathes Castle

Mon 5th June: Local Holiday 

Friday 9th June: School Sports Day

Friday 16th June: Shorts & Shades Disco

Friday 30th June: Last day of term 4

	Weekly Routines
Monday: Library every second week, starting 1st May* 
Tuesday: P.E. kits
Wednesday: Homework returned
Thursday: Homework out 
(*rescheduled to Tuesday that week to accommodate the May Day holiday)


Class Project – Mother Nature
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 By exploring a natural environment different from my own, I can discover how the physical features influence the variety of living things. SOC 1-13b
By exploring climate zones around the world, I can compare and describe how climate affects living things. SOC 1-12b


This term we will be learning about the environment around us and the living things that depend on it. We have already started finding out more about planting and growing different edible and non-edible plants. In particular, we are growing potatoes, carrots and unions for the ‘Grow your own Soup’ project. Hopefully we will be able to use our own produce to make soup. Additionally we will be looking at the lifecycle of butterflies, nurturing caterpillars in our classroom and studying how they change as time goes on. Part of this topic will include looking at how climate and unexpected weather changes can affect plants, animals and humans. 
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Literacy
To show my understanding, I can respond to different kinds of questions and other close reading tasks and I am learning to create questions of my                   LIT 1-17a

I can spell the most commonly-used words, using my knowledge of letter patterns and spelling rules and use resources to help me spell tricky or unfamiliar words.  LIT 1-21a

In writing, we will be focusing on using the spelling sounds we know to help us spell unknown words. We shall continue to learn about different writing formats, including letter-writing, personal reflective writing and reports. We will be extending what we know about adjectives and learning about nouns and verbs. Reading homework will continue to be given every week with a focus on building up comprehension skills and fluency. 
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Maths – Number and Measure
I can estimate how long or heavy an object is, or what amount it holds, using everyday things as a guide, then measure or weigh it using appropriate instruments. 




                             MNU 1-11a

We will be learning more about different units of measure this term. We will focus first on measuring length, then we will investigate weight and revise capacity. 

In Numeracy we will be further building our strategies for addition and subtraction mentally. We will also continue to build on our counting, multiplication and division skills.
As always, should you wish to discuss anything at all with me please, please do not hesitate to get in touch through the school office or through your child’s home/school diary. 

Thank you for your support, 
       Miss Glass and P2K 
